VIRGINIA BELEcTrRIC AND POWER COMPANY

Ricumonn, VIRGINIA 20261

October 17, 1990

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Serial No  90-627
Attn: Document Control Desk NP&L/TAH:
Washington, D. C. 20555 Docket No. 5§0-338

50-339
License No. NPF-4
NPF-7

Gentlemen;

Virginia Electric and Power Company requested an amendment in the form of charnges to
Technical Specification 3/4.7.13.1 "Groundwater Level - Service Water Reservoir" fr.r
North Anna Power Station Units 1 and 2. This was submitted by letter Serial Number
87-438, dated March 18, 1988

Due to the installation of several new test wells and the removal from service of several
existing ones, we are preparing a revised amendment proposal, which will be submitted
in the near future, to further mocity these Technical Specifications. We therefore request
that the previous proposed amendment, cited above, be withdrawn.

If you have further questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours, |
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W. L. Stewart

Senior Vice President - Nuclear

Attachments




Docket No. 50-338,338
Serial Number 90-627

cc: U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, NW.
Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. M. S. Lesser
NRC Senior Resident Inspector
North Anna Power Station

Commissioner
Depariment of Health
Room 400

109 Governor Street
Richmond, Vitginia 23219




